
For more information and updates on Malmo Plains 
Neighbourhood Renewal, please visit:  
edmonton.ca/BuildingMalmoPlains

The feedback from these workshops will be used, along with technical requirements and 
City policies and programs, to develop a draft design for the renewal of Malmo Plains 
neighbourhood. A report on what we heard will be available online in February 2020 and 
provided at the next event in spring 2020.

Workbooks 

Community Workshops
On Tuesday, January 28, 2020, three identical Community Workshops were held at the Malmo 
Plains Community League Hall starting at 3:00, 5:00 and 7:00p.m.

At the workshops the project team presented design options, with the benefits and trade-
offs, that are being considered for neighbourhood renewal. Options presented included 
enhancements for parks, traffic calming measures, bike facilities and sidewalk and crossing 
improvements. 

Information was also shared with residents about the Local Improvement options available for 
decorative street lighting and sidewalk reconstruction. 

90 participants

Community members were asked to help REFINE the design options. Participants completed 
workbooks provided to share their feedback and level of support for each option. 

 69 completed workbooks 

Park Enhancements Voting Jars
Participants voted on the park enhancement options they wanted to see in the three pocket 
parks in the community. Enhancements included new trees, boulder play features, game 
boards, plantings, seating areas, a community garden and a shade structure.

266 votes 
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